
CORRECTION TO THE NOTICE OF CDBG-DR SUBSTANTIAL 
AMENDMENT TO THE ACTION PLAN AVAILABILITY  

 
 
The Michigan Economic Development Corporation (MEDC) is issuing a correction to the 
notice informing the public about the comment period for the Substantial Amendment of 
the Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) Action Plan.  
 
The original notice stated that the comment period ends on June 21st. The comment 
period is open until July 1, 2023, at 5:00pm.  
 
The Substantial Action Plan Amendment outlines how MEDC plans to use an additional 
allocation of $7,864,000 in CDBG-DR funds from the U.S. Department of Housing and 
Urban Development to support the long-term recovery and mitigation efforts from the 
2020 and 2021 severe storms and flooding. This substantial amendment also clarifies 
certain details of the Infrastructure and Public Facilities and Planning Programs. 
 
A copy of the substantial amendment to the Action Plan can be found online at 
https://www.miplace.org/cdbg-dr/. Please send written comments via email to 
povallab@michigan.org or mail to MEDC, Attention: CDBG-DR, 300 N. Washington Sq., 
Lansing, MI 48913. 
 
 
Discrimination Clause 
The Michigan Economic Development Corporation does not discriminate on the basis of 
race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion or disability, and provides, upon request, 
reasonable accommodation, including auxiliary aids and services, to afford an individual 
with a disability an equal opportunity to participate in all services, programs and 
activities.  Any persons requiring special needs assistance should contact Bill Povalla 
via email at povallab@michigan.org.  The TDD number for the hearing impaired is 711 
or 800-833-5833. 
 
 
Equal Employment Opportunity 
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